

# Weekly Newsletter



## 2023 WITNESS SERIES

Part 4: "森"生不息 - The Tree of Life 05/13/2023 (Sat) | 9 AM - 11AM

- Chinese Calligraphy
- Bonsai Show
- Water Marbling Art



### "森"生不息 - Tree of Life: A Free Cultural Event

Mark Your Calendar! - To celebrate the Asian/Pacific American Month, we are hosting a FREE cultural event called "森"生不息 - The Tree of Life at our beautiful courtyard garden on Saturday, May 13 from 9:00 to 11:00AM. It will be a great opportunity to experience how nature and art come together in Asian cultures.

**READ MORE** 





## Community Health Fair



### Saturday, May 6 10 AM - 2 PM

Join us and take charge of you and your loved ones' health! Health services available at this event include educational workshops, health screenings (cholesterol, glucose, blood pressure, and vital signs) and the updated bivalent Covid-19 boosters. We will also prepare our courtyard garden with snacks, refreshments, fun activities such as raffles, bingo games, flowers & other freebies! For more details, please contact Tom at tsung@ccchouston.org or 713-271-6100 Ext. 204.

**READ MORE** 

## Growing and Nourishing Healthy Communities Garden Course (6 Sessions)

We've prepared a 6-session garden course here at our T.T. and W. F. Chao Senior Center's Tea House on the second floor. This course is FREE to all. Come and learn from the Harris

#### **LEARN MORE**

County Master Gardeners.





## **Growing and Nourishing**Healthy Communities Garden Course

( A Six Session Series)

Chinese Community Center 9800 Town Park Dr | Houston | TX| 77036

April 18, 25, May 2, 9, (skip 16th), 23rd, and 30th at 1 pm

### FREE CONCERT

The Houston Choral Society has generously offered us 50 FREE tickets to their upcoming concert on April 29. This work is performed in 7 languages, including Mandarin. Use the code "22CCCJD" and get your tickets now.

**GET TICKET** 



## Past Event Review



### C.A.C.A Plant Swap

Here are some pictures from the CACA Plant & Seed Swap event on April 15. More than 20 cars lined up at the T.T. and W. F. Chao Senior Center parking lot. People had a great time exchange plants as well as their experiences in gardening.

**READ MORE** 

